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George Lloyd

From: Ian Minto <ian.minto@bartonvillage.org>
Sent: 25 April 2021 13:28
To: C2Caudit; Phil Swann
Cc: 'andrew.martin@bartonvillage.org'; Sarah Pitchford
Subject: Re: Independent Audit of the Cambourne to Cambridge Better Public Transport Project
Attachments: Barton Parish Council Response C2C 24 April 2021 (rev 1).docx

Dear Philip 

Please find attached the considered response of Barton Parish Council regarding the Independent audit of the C2C 
project. 

Many thanks for the extension to the 26th April. 

kindest regards 

Ian 

Ian Minto 

Barton PC Clerk  

 

On 20/04/2021 10:13, C2Caudit wrote: 

Dear Colleague, 

As I said in my e-mail of 25 March, the deadline for further representations on the constraints and 
assumptions is 23 April. 

I am writing to let you know that I have accepted a request from one of the parish councils in the area 
to extend the deadline until 9.00 am on Monday 26 April. 

This reflects the fact that many people who are preparing submissions have full time jobs and may need 
to use some time that weekend to complete their submission.  

All the best, 

Phil Swann 

PHIL SWANN 
Director 
Shared Intelligence
 

T:  0202 7756 7600 
M: 07843 387 578 
E:  phil.swann@sharedintelligence.net
W: www.sharedintelligence.net  
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Ian Minto 
 
Barton Parish Clerk 
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